
Let me state for the record that this is a piece of "crap" legislation designed to restrict the rights of 

regular, law abiding citizens from buying, selling or trading second-hand (used) firearms for various 

reasons, none of which pose a threat to the rest of the law abiding, regular citizens. 

 

Question: how does SB 941 make me, or my city any safer? 

Question: since criminals are, by definition, lawbreakers, how does SB 

941 change anything in that equation? 

Question: except for the inconvenience and added dollar costs, why should I support SB 941? 

Question: since it is now unlawful for a felon to purchase, possess or own a firearm, what does SB 941 

do to change that? 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ken Brouillard 

989 NE Jenny Lane 

Myrtle Creek OR 97457-9511 

 

Postmaster, Myrtle Creek, retired 

City Councilor, Myrtle Creek, 16 years 

Mayor, Myrtle Creek, current 

Member, NRA 

Member, South Umpqua Rod and Gun Club 

Registered Democrat 

 


